New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEDC, NEW MEXICO

November 12, 1959

Xing 0il1 Company
745 Petroleum Club Building
Denver, Colorado

Attn: Mr. Bernard King

Lear S'ir:

On November 3, 1959 we received gin this office two copies of
Federal Miscellaneous Report forms from the U.C.G.S. Office

in Farmington report ing drilling operations on your Nava jo

C¥ #4 well in the NWy Section 4-30V-17W.

As of this date we have never received the two requited copies
of the Federal Notice of Intention to Drill and New Mexico

011 Conservation Commission Fform C 128, Well Location and Acreage
Dedication Flat.

Will you please forward these forms to us immediately.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECAtks

oc? United States Geological Survey
Farmington, New Mexico






